
 

 

  

 
ADDENDUM THREE 

Request for Proposal 16101 

 
AIDEA / AEA Office Building Remodel 

 
February 4, 2016 
 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The Request for Proposal (RFP) is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
1. The RFP deadline remains unchanged. 

2. The following documents are added to the FTP site: 

a. AIDEA Office Building Procurement (Anchorage, AK) Summary-November 2014. 
b. Northern Lights Building Remodel, USKH, 4-4-2011, bid documents. The design was 

set aside as AIDEA & AEA considered additional space requirements. The design 
included a Hazardous Materials Survey Report. 

c. Renovation & Addition Feasibility Study, RIM, 06-18-2014. The study evaluated 
several approaches to renovating and expanding the building. AIDEA has 
determined that a complete building renovation & addition is too costly.   

d. Plan-holders List. 
 

General Questions and Answers 
 

1. Q. Is there a priorities list for the building remodel? 
A. Not at this time. 

 
 

 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 END OF ADDENDUM 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rich Wooten, CDT, CPSM 
Contract Compliance Specialist 
rwooten@aidea.org, 907-771-3019 
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